Procedures for drop-off and pick-up - Preschool Gotland

Firstly, allow us to extend a huge thank you to all you guardians, who quickly adapted when our procedures for dropping off and picking up children had to change due to Covid-19 in the spring of 2020!

We are still in the midst of the corona pandemic, so our top priority is still safety in order to minimise the spread of infection. There is conclusive evidence that the following factors reduce the risk of infection:

- Being outside
- Meeting outside
- Keeping a physical distance of more than 2 meters
- Staying home in the event of illness or symptoms, which also includes not dropping off or picking up a child at preschool.

In an effort to minimise the risk of infection, Preschool Gotland will have the following procedures for drop-off and pick-up in place:

- Drop-off and pick-up occurs outside. However, we do allow drop-off by the door/in the cloakroom at the following times:
 - Please contact your preschool to find out the exact times for drop-off outside.
- Please note that it is even more important that you notify us of the current drop-off and pick-up times for your child, in order for us to arrange safe routines.
- Visitors should not enter the premises unless absolutely necessary.
- Follow the specified procedures for washing hands.
- Do not drop-off or pick-up your child if you are feeling unwell or if you have symptoms.

We hope for your continued understanding and good cooperation at this very unusual time!

Preschool Gotland

The Head of the preschool and Principals



(switchboard)

Website www.gotland.se